
 

 
 

 
PRINCETON DOG TRAINING CLUB 

http://www.princetondogtrainingclub.com/ 

 

Welcome to the Princeton Dog Training Club! 

Princeton Dog Training Club has been dedicated to the training of dogs since 1952. 

PDTC follows CDC and local guidelines regarding COVID-19 recommendations. 
 
Park in the lot to the left of the Center in front of the dumpsters. The entrance is at the back of the building. 

Follow the signs. 

It is very important to attend all the classes in your session and practice the skills you learn at home. 

Walk your dog at home prior to class so that they have time to relieve themselves. If your dog needs to be walked at 
the training facility - stay in the tree-lined area in front of the dumpster, to the left of the parking lot. Do not walk your 
dog to the right of the entrance along the front of the building. Do not allow your dog to relieve itself on the side of 
the building or on vehicles. There is a waste station near the dumpsters and across the grassy area from the back 
entrance. 

Please be sure to pick up after your dog outside and inside the facility. If there is an accident while in class, we have 

clean-up supplies for you to use. 

Please make sure your dog is free of parasites for your dog’s sake as well as in consideration of other handlers and 

their dogs. 

Don’t feed your dog prior to class. It’s better to have a hungry dog & helps prevent accidents. Please bring lots of 

your dog’s favorite treats to reward them with in class. 

No dog should be left unattended at any time. DOGS MUST BE LEASHED AT ALL TIMES. 

Do not congregate by the entry door when you come in – go to a provided chair. 

Only one handler per dog is permitted on the floor for each class. 

Family members are welcome to quietly observe from the sitting area. 

Wear comfortable clothing to class. Flip-flops and open-toed shoes are NOT acceptable footwear for training 

classes. 

Bring a 6-foot leash, a collar you are using to train, a toy, and lots of small cut up treats. 

Females in-season can come to class in panties. 
In the event the listed instructor cannot teach a class, an approved, qualified teacher will substitute for that class. No make-

up class will be scheduled. In the event a State of Emergency is declared, and all classes are canceled for a day or series of 

days, make-up classes will be scheduled. For inclement weather, check your email. 

For training questions – please email your instructor: 
Regina at train@njdogtrainer.com, Jennifer at jdmcaninetraining@gmail.com, LeighAnn at 
cruzinwithcanines@gmail.com, Katelyn at katelyn@20paws.com,  Pam at kelsagirl@Comcast.net or Carol at 
carolreina11@verizon.net 
 

For other questions – Rhonda Dalton, PDTC Training Director: rhonda.dalton@comcast.net 

We encourage our handlers/dogs to take the CGC (Canine Good Citizen) Test. See AKC website for more 

information. PDTC provides both CGC and Therapy Dog testing evaluations a few times each 

year. Notification will be posted on our website of test dates and times. 
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